
ANNOUNCEMENTS
06/30/2024



Welcome 
Visiting Guests

We thank our guests for 
visiting us today.  If this 
is your first time, please 
stand! 👏👏👏 We pray 
our worship experience 
is a blessing to you, and 
we look forward to 
seeing you again soon.



Gospel Line 
Dancing

Gospel Dancing will resume 
this Tuesday at 7:00 PM at 
our East Campus.  Thank 
you!












